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I oppose HB4079 

This is not the way to help Oregon’s homeless, low income, and mentally ill.  Another 

give-away will serve as a beacon to out of staters and further saturate the state with 

those seeking handouts.   

Introduce bills for job training.   

 

We do not need more free lunches in Oregon 

 

 


